
The Law Office of Kurt J. Olson   
P.O. Box 10031   

Raleigh, North Carolina, 27605   
Tel: 919.916.7221 

kurt.j.olson@gmail.com   

      

July 26, 2022   

Ms. Shonta Dunston   

Chief Clerk   

Office of the Chief Clerk   

North Carolina Utilities Commission   

4325 Mail Service Center  

Raleigh, NC 27699-4325   

   

Re:   Docket Nos. E-100, Sub 161   

 

Dear Ms. Dunston:   

   

The attached supplement comments and exhibits were submitted to the above referenced 

docket on behalf of the Mission:data Coalition on Friday, July 22, 2022, at 4:33 p.m.  They 

apparently were never filed in the docket and the individual I spoke with at the Commission 

Clerk’s office today was not able to explain this discrepancy and suggested that I refile the 

submission in its entirety.  That is what I have done, and attached hereto you will find the 

original transmission comprising the Supplemental Comments of the Mission:data Coalition.   

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.  Thank you for your 

attention to this matter.     

   

                          ________/s/____________        

                           Kurt J. Olson, Esq.   

                                     

          

      

cc: Counsel of Record   

     

 


